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Happy Friday!
Hello everyone, we are inching ever closer to the end
of the school year but we still have a huge amount to
cram in. This week we have finally restarted our beach
visits. Reception and Year One have been out on the
bus to enjoy slightly longer trips. Reception children
enjoyed eating their lunch in a tent on the beach
whilst half of Year One went up to Bamburgh to
belatedly catch up on their previously cancelled visit.
The ‘RoomWith No Name’ has been converted into a
bigger working space to accommodate the larger
groups of children from Year Five that will be using it
from September. Thank you very much for all of the
chocolate donations which have come in. In my
experience, the chocolate tombola is always a popular
one and should help raise money for school funds. These donations make a big difference and help to pay for a
range of things and we are very grateful for your support - especially in the current climate. Have a lovely
weekend. Mr Routledge

Building Site
I have been made aware that some children have been seen climbing over/through a fence to enter the building
site at Keepmoat. Naturally, this is an entirely unsafe environment for children to enter and I will remind children
of the dangers that a building site presents. Although I don’t know for sure that these children attend Beaconhill,
I thought it was sensible to share it with you to reinforce the message at home.

Summer Fayre
A reminder that we will be holding our School Summer Fayre onWednesday 12th
July. Parents are welcome to collect their children from their normal classroom door at
2pm to then go and enjoy the Fayre. We ask that if you are coming to the Fayre, please
bring coins rather than notes if you’re planning on spending money on one of the stalls
or are buying tombola/raffle tickets. Thank you very much for the donations that have
come in for the chocolate tombola. We would welcome donations at any point
between now and the fayre. I have strategically stored them out of sight rather than in
the staff room just to ensure that they don’t go ‘missing’.

Sports Day(s)
A reminder that Sports Day(s) will take place next week. As in previous years, parents will be invited to watch
the events and we look forward to seeing you all in school. Could parents please wait on the yard rather than the
field so we can ensure everything is set up. With any luck we will have some nice sunny weather to enjoy it.
Children are to come to school in their PE kits and water bottle (and sunscreen if appropriate).

Monday 3rd July 2pm - Reception, Year 1 and Year 2
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Friday 7th July 2pm - Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6

Crocs
A further reminder that crocs are not considered to be suitable shoes for school. Please can you ensure that you
do not send children wearing crocs or any other sandals.

Out of School Club
Another reminder of booking options for our fantastic wraparound care. The number of children accessing the
service continues to grow and we would encourage you to try it out! For more information, follow the links below!
Registering and Booking https://trinityyouthassociation.ipalbookings.com/
Email: beaconhilloosc@trinityyouth.org.uk

Breakfast Club 07:45 - 08:45 is £3.00 per pupil
After School Club 3:15 - 4:15 is £4.00 per pupil is 3:15 - 5:15 = £7.00 per pupil

On the Menu Next Week . . .
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